
Question received in the name of Councillor Withers: 
As the current 1st Opposition Group (The Labour Party) have already indicated that 
it is their intention to abolish the Parish Revenue Support Grant, on the spurious 
grounds that supposedly poor urban areas should not be supporting the so-called 
leafy suburbs, will the Leader of the Council please ask the appropriate Officers to 
calculate exactly what the overall impact would be on GBC Ratepayers if all the 
Parish Councils were to actually opt for dissolution, with particular reference to: 
a) Which Services/Facilities, currently provided by each individual Parish Council 
would still have to be provided by Gedling Borough Council and at what specific cost 
and 
b) Which Services/Facilities, currently provided by each individual Parish Council 
would no longer be provided. 
 
Question received in the name of Councillor J J Spencer: 
There are lots of rumours about Mapperley Golf Club circulating around our area, 
could the Leisure Portfolio holder make a statement as to the future of the club. 


